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For the Thailand Philippines Straits Service (TPS) which was announced on 2 February 

2023, PIL is pleased to be partnering IRIS Lines, the shipping division of Royal Cargo 

Group. TPS will commence from Manila, Philippines, on 15 February 2023. 

  

Captain Igal Dafni (3rd from left in photo), CEO of IRIS Lines and his team, visited 

Singapore to sign a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with PIL on the TPS service. 

  

Mr Surendran Mathilagath (4th from left in photo), General Manager, Intra-Asia Services, 

PIL, said “We appreciate the opportunity to collaborate with IRIS Lines to introduce this 

new service to enhance our coverage in Asia by connecting Philippines, Thailand and 

Singapore. Royal Cargo Group, the parent company of IRIS Lines, has many years of 

experience in cargo transportation and handling. We look forward to leveraging the 

combined strengths of IRIS Lines and PIL in delivering a successful TPS service which will 

better meet the transportation needs of our customers in Southeast Asia.” 

  

For more information on the TPS service, please visit http://www.pilship.com/ 

#PIL #PacificInternationalLines #DrivingConnectivity 
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